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9
th 

March 2021 
 
Subject: School Founder’s Day 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
 
Thursday 18

th 
March, is School Founder’s Day and all the children will celebrate with hot chocolate and 

buns, so the children don´t need to bring the snack. They will be participating in different games and fun 
activities all day, and so they will need to wear their P.E kit for this day. All the activities will take place in 
class groups, whether in the classroom or outside, following the Covid Protocol.   
 
 
We would like to take this occasion to remind you tha Friday 19

th
 March is not a school day due to the 

Father’s Day bank holiday.  
 
 
Regards,  
 

The English School 
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